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WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

October 27, 2000 

Ms. Joette Lorion 
13015 SW 90 Court 
Miami Florida 33176 

SUBJECT: TURKEY POINT LICENSE RENEWAL APPLICATION - DOCKET NOS. 50-250 

AND 50-251 

Dear Ms. Lorion: 

I am responding to your letters to the Region II Administrator in our Atlanta office dated 
October 13, and October 23, 2000. We regret the difficulty you experienced in contacting the 
Region II office.  

You requested that (1) a "hard" copy of the Turkey Point License Renewal Application and a 
copy of the original environmental impact statement be placed in a local public document room 
or library, (2) the date by which hearing requests and intervention petitions must be filed, which 
is November 13, 2000, be extended to 30 days after the requested documentation is placed in a 
local facility, and (3) you be added to the distribution list for documents regarding the license 
renewal application for the Turkey Point Plant.  

As you are aware, the License Renewal application is available in hard copy in the NRC's 
Public Document room at NRC headquarters in accordance with NRC requirements in addition 
to being available on the NRC website at the Web address for the Electronic Reading Room 
<http://www.nrc.gov/NRC/ADAMS/index.html>. The availability of the application was described 
in the Federal Register Notice of acceptance for docketing and an opportunity for hearing, 
published on October 12, 2000 (65 FR 60693). In addition, in response to your request, a 
complete copy of the license renewal application, the original environmental impact statement, 
and some other pertinent documents have been made available in hard copy for public review 
at the Homestead Branch Library located at 700 N Homestead Blvd., Homestead, Florida 
33030.  

With respect to your request for an extension of the November 13, 2000, deadline for hearing 
requests and intervention petitions as set forth in the October 12, 2000, Federdl Register Notice 
referenced above, we are referring your request to the Secretary of the Commission. Unless 
the Commission determines otherwise, November 13, 2000, remains the date by which hearing 
requests and intervention petitions must be filed.  

Finally, we will be glad to include your name on the service list for the correspondence related 
to this license renewal application.



Ms. Joette Lorion October 27, 2000

I hope this addresses your concerns satisfactorily. Please call Raj Auluck at 301-415-1025 if 
you have any questions or would like any further information concerning the NRC's license 
renewal regulations and process.  

Sincerely, 

Christopher I. Grimes, Chief 
License Renewal and Standardization Branch 
Division of Regulatory Improvement Programs 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
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